Vista Monte at San Luis Rey

August 4, 2014

Tony Hady

Principal

Pacific Western Painting, Inc.
1485 Poinsettia Ave, Suite 110
Vista, CA 92081

Re: Vista Monte at San Luis Rey
Dear Tony,

[ would like to take a moment to say thank you for all of your help during our
project. Your passion and dedication to us is something we really appreciate and value. On
our project of 9 large buildings and 72 unique individual owners your crew went above and
beyond. You are an expert in your industry and we have had a great experience with all
your painters, your Foreman and entire team. We especially appreciate your
communication of updates and notices for the entire community.

[ would be happy to be used as a reference so feel free to pass along my number if
anyone has any questions about your company. Bottom line is that your company did what
you said you would on time.

Sincerely,
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Bob Belitz

President, Vista Monte Luis Rey
bob.belitz@cox.n
(619) 972-9600




